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Dear Parents,  

I hope you all enjoyed the half term break. It feels like we haven’t been away with the 

flying start the children have made!  

We are making the most of the sunshine while it lasts, please do ensure children are 

prepared with suncream, hats and water bottles, especially on PE days when children 

will be outside for longer.  

This half term we will be preparing for sports day as part of PE Sessions. Sadly we will 

not be able to invite parents along this year but we will share the highlights with you 

on Tapestry! 

We were delighted to hold our first ‘bubble collective 

worship’ in the hall with Reverend Andrea this week. It 

is hard to imagine that some of our children had never 

experienced this! We owe great thanks to the church 

as Reverend Andrea and Reverend Mark will carry out 

2 sessions in an afternoon so that we can maintain our 

bubbles.  

Special Awards this week: 

Hedgehog Class 

Ethan for his super listening skills and being such a  

grown-up learner. 
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Squirrel Class 

Charlie for doing so well with his Precision Spelling. 

Badger Class 

Jude for working really hard all week, especially on his writing. 

Fox Class 

Emily for a really super week and great work in English and Maths. 

Lunchtime 

Ellie-Mai for trying and enjoying new food.  

 

Writer of the Week 

Squirrel Class 

Eddie for his beautiful descriptive writing. 

Fox Class 

Freya for describing the setting so well and creating atmosphere in 

her writing. 

Well done all of you for your fantastic work! 

 

If you would like to see Harvey and his dog on their boat in this weeks ‘This is 

Me’ this week head over to Tapestry. You will also see Freya’s book 

recommendation. 

Annabel has been chosen for ‘This is Me’ this week and Toby for Book of the 

Week. We really look forward to seeing what they have to share. 

 

 

 

 

   

  



 

Other Messages 

Friends of Yaxham Primary School 

Please make sure you have voted on the Parents Facebook page for the best time to 

hold meetings. We really need the support of more parents if the Friends are to 

continue to support the school successfully.  

Reception 2021 

If your child is joining our Reception Class in September, please make sure you check 

your emails and sign up for a Garden Visit. I know Miss Watson is looking forward to 

coming to see you all. There are some suggested dates but please let us know if they 

don't work for you and we will try our best to find an alternative date. 

With best wishes,  

Jennie Müller 

Headteacher 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Dates for your Diary: 

Reception 2021 Stay and play Session 24th June 3.30-4.30pm 

Sports Day Ist July 2021 

Reception 2021 Stay and play Session 13th July 3.30-4.30pm 

Community Yard Sale 17th July 

End of term 21st July 2021 

Return to School 6th September 2021 


